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Five Tips for Representing a Non-Party Served with a 
Document Subpoena: Welcome to the Party?
Mark Romance authored an article, "Five Tips for Representing a Non-Party Served with a Document Subpoena: Welcome to 
the Party?," published by the American Bar Association Section of Litigation. In his piece, which is based on federal rules 
concerning subpoenas to non-parties, Romance outlines the top five considerations when representing a non-party who 
receives a subpoena for production of documents.
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